
Carbury School 
The Mall, Sligo. F91 FW10 

071-9161014 ● info@carburyschool.com 
 

 

 

Agreed Report from the Board of Management 

Date: 26/01/2023 

 

• The Board Members attended their fourth Board of Management meeting for Carbury 

School for this school year.  

• The Board of Management noted that pupils in the school are strictly forbidden to have 

mobile phones in their bags or on their person while on the school premises.  

• Internet Safety workshops have been organised for pupils in 1st to 6th Class on the 23rd 

February. The Parent Association will fund a webinar for parents that evening.  

• The school is investing in a Sensoroam trolley and a number of colourful, outdoor signs to 

further enhance the playground environment. 

• We will celebrate 10 years in the current school building this March and will mark this by 

organising a special day for pupils before the Easter holidays. 

• We would like to thank the Parent Association for contributing €1,000 towards the hire of 

the pool and swim instructors. The Parent Association also contributed €2,000 to cover the 

cost of P.E. coaching with Mairead for Term 2.  

• The school is gathering evidence as part of the School Self-Evaluation process in the 

following ways: 

- Pupil questionnaire (3rd to 6th Class) – impact of Covid-19 

- Parent questionnaire – impact of Covid-19 

- Staff questionnaire and discussions at staff meetings – impact of Covid-19, Wellbeing 

Framework and effectiveness of SSE to date 

• The following policies were reviewed and ratified by the Board of Management: 

- Credit Card Policy 

- Data Protection Policy  

-       RSE Policy 

- SPHE Policy 

Signed: 

 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


